
The Siuslaw National

Forest on the Oregon coast

once saw some of the bitterest

battles over old-growth log-

ging in the Pacific Northwest.

But a shift towards ecologi-

cal restoration, guided by the

1994 Northwest Forest Plan

and innovative leadership, has

made the Siuslaw a model for

conflict-free management.

Jim Furnish, former Forest

Supervisor on the Siuslaw,

was an integral part of this

leadership and transition.

Hear from Furnish, who

will present excerpts from his

new memoir, “Towards a

Natural Forest: The Forest

Service in Transition,” which

explores the tumultuous tran-

sition he experienced within

the federal agency charged

with balancing management

on National Forests across

the country. 

Currently a consulting

forester in the Washington

D.C. area, Furnish has 34

years of experience in the US

Forest Service, including as

Deputy Chief of the agency.

Also featured is the film

“Seeing the Forest” by film-

maker and journalist Alan

Honick, which tells the story

of how the Siuslaw National

Forest became a pioneer in

ecosystem restoration and

innovative management; and

how people from all sides have

come together to create a sus-

tainable future for the forest

and the human community that

depends on it.

Furnish will be joined by

panelists Paul Engelmeyer

with the Audubon Society,

Chandra LeGue with Oregon

Wild, and Dave Eisler of the

Siuslaw Stewardship Group to

discuss the past, present, and

future of management of pub-

lic lands in the Siuslaw

National Forest.

The event takes place

Tuesday, Dec. 15, from 6 to 8

p.m., at City Lights Cinemas

on Highway 101 in Florence. 

The evening is by presented

by the Siuslaw Watershed

Council and Siuslaw

Stewardship Group.

Admission is free.
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GGift Certificates 

for the 

Florence Events 

Center 

Looking 

for a 

unique gift        

this       

holiday 

season? 

Gift Certificates are 

good for redemption 

for any ticketed show 

at the FEC for one 

year from purchase.   

Always the               

perfect gift! 

To purchase – simply drop by the box office 

Monday to Friday between 

9:00 AM  to 4:30 PM 

715 Quince St * Florence, OR * 541-997-1994 

Deck Your Halls!
The

Holiday

Shop

★

NOW

OPEN

St. Vincent DePaul’s
2315 Hwy. 101 M-F, 10-8 OPEN

997-8460 Sun., 10-6 DAILY

•Helps those in need in Lane County

• Charitable donation

•We do all the paperwork

St. Vincent de Paul
2315 Hwy. 101 • Florence • 541-997-8460

DONATE NOW!
Maximize your donation by donating

to Cars for a Cause by Dec. 31st.
We accept cars, trucks, RVs, boats 

& motorcycles CALL NOW!

PORT HOLE

PUBLISHING
179 Laurel Street, Suite D 

FLORENCE

Best-Selling Author, Ellen Traylor, Owner/Publisher Best-Selling Author, Ellen Traylor, Owner/Publisher 

541-999-5725541-999-5725

portholebooks.com • portholepublications.comportholebooks.com • portholepublications.com

LET US PUBLISH

YOUR BOOK

NEW-USED-RARE! 

WE HAVE IT ALL!

Sotheby’s, eBay Master Dealer 

and Appraiser for Discovery.com

PORT HOLE BOOKS
77567 Hwy. 101  • GARDINER

1780 Kingwood St.

541-997-8526

CCB# 55030

15th Annual 

ʻTree of Giving  ̓
Stop by for coffee & cookies and pick

up an ornament to help a local High

School teen in need of necessities.

Return gifts by Dec.16th 

to be distributed by Christmas.

PeaceHealth Peace Harbor Volunteers

We are your 

gift giving

headquarters
PeaceHealth 

Peace Harbor Volunteers

Gift Shop

Open

Monday - Friday 10am-4pm

541-997-8412 

ext. 209

• RESIDENTIAL

• LAND

• COMMERCIAL

• PROPERTY

     MANAGEMENT

1870 HWY. 126, SUITE A

PO BOX 3040

FLORENCE, OR

FAX 541-997-7654

541-997-7653
VISIT US ONLINE AT

WWW.JIMHOBERG.COM

 Jim Hoberg is a Florence native, 
and has been working in Real 
Estate since 1989. He has served 
as a Principal Broker for 20 years, 
and�is the “founding father” of West 
Coast Real Estate Services, Inc. He 
has obtained several designations 
that require continuing education, 
which keeps him on the cutting edge 
of the industry and he is constantly  
looking for ways to expand his areas 
of  expertise. Jim enjoys helping 
people fi nd  solutions to their real 
estate needs and  discovering why 
Florence is such a great place to live.

 JIM HOBERG
Broker/Owner
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WE’VE MOVED!
Stop in and see us at 

1751 12th Street, Florence

(Next to Papa Murphy’s)

SAME GREAT SERVICE, 
SAME GREAT STAFF
541-997-2726

Open Monday - Saturday, 9am-5pm

We have Aussie Puppies!
1751 12th Street, Florence

The Siuslaw Children’s

Choir, composed of 26 third- to

sixth-grade students, will be

singing several Christmas

songs as special guests in the

Community Chorus of

Florence concert, Dec. 13, at 2

p.m., at the Florence Event

Center.

They will be part of a larger

program that will include

Appalachian Winter, which is a

40-minute piece with a country

flavor performed by the

Community Chorus with

accompaniment by a group of

folk musicians.

Other guests will include the

Intrada Bell Choir and the

Flotones.

The Community Chorus will

sing additional seasonal songs

as well. 

Co-directors for the concert

will be Elise Arnold and Dr.

Paul Guthmuller. The piano

accompanist will be Johanna

Bonisteel.

Tickets are $10 for adults

and can be purchased at the

Florence Event Center or by

calling 541-997-1994.  

Children under age 18 will

be admitted free.

Children’s choir to perform with Community Chorus

The Siuslaw Children’s Choir

COURTESY PHOTO

Through Monday, Dec. 7,

Medicare recipients have an

opportunity to review their

coverage and, if needed,

change their programs. 

Representatives of SHIBA

(Senior Health Insurance

Benefits Assistance), are hold-

ing individual consultation

appointments at Lane

Community College Florence

every Friday during Open

Enrollment.

These certified SHIBA vol-

unteers can help you deter-

mine whether your coverage

continues to best meet your

needs. 

Call 800-722-4134 for free,

unbiased consult appointment.

Medicare open enrollment

underway through Dec. 7

Former Forest Service chief

to discuss new memoir

Come to Homegrown Pub

on Sunday, Dec. 13, at 5:30

p.m., and enjoy a winemak-

er’s dinner  presented by two

local winemakers, Kelsey

Terry and Darcy Pendergrass. 

Terry, chef and owner of

Homegrown Pub, and

Pendergrass, Master Vintner

of Tartan Wines, will come

together to present a deli-

cious night out.

Enjoy a four-course meal

created with food sourced

from local farms and for-

agers. Dinner includes oys-

ters on the half shell, squash

and truffle bisque, morel

crusted Round Barn Beef fil-

let minion with truffles, pota-

toes Anna, and a flourless

chocolate torte for dessert.

Each course will be paired

with one of Pendergrass’s

delectable wines from Tartan,

made with grapes sourced

from the Northwest.  

Tickets are for sale at

Homegrown Pub, 294 Laurel

St.

For more information, call

541-997-4886.

Homegrown

Pub to host

special dinner


